
REBECCA VIGIL-GIRON
for

UNITED STATES CONGRESS
P. O. Box 2012

Albuquerque, N. M. 87103

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I want to take this opportunity to first of all thank you for your
generous contribution. The campaign is in full swing now thanks to
the support that you and others like you have given me.

Second, I would like to emphasize the challenge that we have ahead. As
an incumbent, my opponent is enjoying advantages that our campaign
will have to work hard to overcome. However, I am confident that
this hard work will be rewarded. With continued financial support, as
well as the dedicated efforts of our volunteers, we will be victorious
in Novemberl

Again, thank you for your contribution. Your help is crucial. Please
feel free to call or stop by Campaign Headquarters, located at 1315
San Pedro N.E., one block north of Lomas Boulevard, in Albuquerque.
The phone number is (505)-256-7602. I look forward to your continued
support as the election draws near.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Vigil-Giron

Paid for RVG-CCC, Fred R. Harris, Chairman, Ron Shibata, Treasurer
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